

25th September 2023

Dear Parents,

As part of our programme of residential visits, we are planning a trip to Borwick Hall for Years 3 and 4 from 15th to 16th April 2024.

This trip is run bi-annually so that every Key Stage 2 pupil has the chance to attend once in either Year 3 or Year 4.

The visit will involve lots of team building and outdoor adventurous activities and will build pupils' resilience and independence as they stay overnight (but only for the one night and not too far away!).

The cost of the trip is £120 and this includes full board, all activities, equipment and insurance. Transport is not provided and parents will be required to drop off and collect children from Borwick Hall.

Please could you confirm by Friday, 6th October that your child can attend by completing the slip below. We will then send out details of the payments required which will be by installments.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Ellie Cain

head@caton.lancs.sch.uk

Name of child: _______

I give permission for my child to attend the Borwick Hall residential on 15th-16th April 2024.

Name: ______ Signed: ______

Headteacher: Mrs Gail Bowskill

Caton Primary School, Broadacre, Caton, Lancashire. LA2 9NH

T 01524 770104 E <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> W catonprimary.school